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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Friday! I can’t believe 
next week we will celebrate 
the 100th Day of School!  This 
school year is flying by, and 

students are continuing to come to 
school each day ready to learn. 
 
Tuesday, February 9th will be parent 

teacher conferences from 2:00-8:00 PM. 

We will have an early dismissal this day 

at 1:10 PM.  There will be REC 

afterschool. Your child’s teacher will be 

contacting you on February 4th   

regarding your child’s current 

progress/grades, and if you would like to 

set up a zoom meeting/phone 

conference. The teachers look forward 

to sharing the progress your child has 

made this year.  Families and educators 

working together allow your child to be 

more successful each day.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend. As always, 

please contact me if you have any 

questions, comments or concerns at 

walter.lin@districtor1.net. 

 

Linde Walter 

  

 

Bennet Booster Corner 
Panther Gear and Accessories are now 

available on our club website. Selection 

includes cold and warm 

weather options and 

toddler sizes!  Orders will 

be accepted online only 

through 1/24/2021 and 

arrive mid-February. A portion of all 

sales will support the elementary school. 

qrg.Four51OrderCloud.com/PHSBooster 

 

Uptown Down Home in Bennet is helping 

to support the Bennet Elementary 

Boosters by donating 10% of all sales 

from January 13th-31st. Please check the 

Bennet Booster Facebook page for more 

information and store hours. 

 

Baseball/Softball Sign Up 

Be looking for information in the next 
couple of weeks regarding 
baseball/softball/t-ball sign up. This 
information will be posted on their 
facebook page and in our newsletter. 
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Save the Date…KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 16th 

from 9:00-11:00 AM. Be looking for 

more information coming soon 

regarding specifics for the day. Please 

contact the school office to register your 

child for KDG for the fall of 2021. 

 

Fall Preschool Enrollment 
 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 

taking registrations for children who are 

interested in preschool.  Please call the 

office to place your child’s name on the 

list. 

 
 

***Please note that we will not 

have school on Wednesday, 

February 3rd due to school 

cleaning and Professional 

Development/Collaboration. 

 

School Meals 

 District OR1 will continue to offer free 

breakfasts and lunches for all of our 

students through the end of the 2020-

2021 school year. The USDA has 

provided waivers through the end of this 

school year to allow school districts to 

offer breakfast and lunches to all 

enrolled students at no cost. 

 

February 

3rd- No School-Teacher 
Work Day 

-9th Parent Teacher 
Conferences 

-12th No School Winter Break 

-22nd  No School Teacher In-Service 

 

 

Congratulations to Kenley Johnson on 

winning “The Fire Truck to School” 

contest presented by the Bennet 

Volunteer Fire Department. 

 

 

   

District OR1 will not have school on 

March 17th or April 14th for school 

cleaning and Professional 

Development/Collaboration. 



  

Attention 
Seniors and 

Senior 
Parents 

Pictures for the 
Graduation Slide Show, 

News Paper and 
Yearbook are due by 

March 1st! 

 
Needed for the slide show: 1 baby picture, 1 senior picture and 1 other- 

your choice (all hard copies will be returned once they are scanned, or you 
can email them) 

Needed for the year book: 1 senior picture 

Needed for the newspaper: 1 senior picture (they prefer a “head shot”) 

Please call or email if you have any questions! 

Class 
of 

2021 



Yearbook Purchase

These are unique times and what better way to document this school 
year by purchasing a yearbook for $40 Yearbooks are completed at the 
end of May and sent to print in June.  Therefore, yearbooks will not be 

available for pick up until August when school resumes.  If you are 
graduating, please provide the address you would like it delivered to or 

plan to stop by and pick your yearbook up. 

_____________________      _______________________

Last Name First Name

_____________ _____________

# of Yearbooks Total  (check or cash)

*All orders must be pre-paid .  

Address (if an out-going senior and not picking up yearbook)

________________________________________________

City

__________________________

Zip Code 

__________________________

E-mail to contact you when yearbook arrives.

Return to the office with 
payment.  





Next Distributions:
January 9

February 13
March 13

Drive-Through (see map)
Palmyra High School

North Parking Lot
425 F Street
Palmyra, NE

Sponsored By:

*IN ACCORDANCE WITH FEDERAL LAW AND U.S. DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE POLICY, THIS INSTITUTION IS
PROHIBITED FROM DISCRIMINATING ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, NATIONAL ORIGIN, SEX, AGE, OR DISABILITY.
TO FILE A COMPLAINT OF DISCRIMINATION, WRITE USDA, DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326-W, WHITTEN
BUILDING, 1400 INDEPENDENCE AVENUE, SW, WASHINGTON, D.C. 20250-9410 OR CALL (202) 720-5964 (VOICE AND
TDD). USDA IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER.*

FREE FOOD!
Food Distribution

Open to Anyone
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